Dear Council members,

MAY 2 8 2010

Dept of Public Works

My name is Cory Gulan and I am writing this letter to request the use of the city lot adjacent to Gateway Tech. College. Duncan Cortez will be hosting Lake F/X, a skateboard and BMX competition during which I am willing to perform a motorcycle stunt exhibition at no charge. The exhibition will consist of flat land stunts focused on technical skill and balance. My stunt partner (Ryan Stephen) and I would perform a fifteen to twenty minute choreographed performance followed by a motivational speech to address choosing quality friends, avoiding negative situations, and reinforcing the importance of education. I thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions please call me at (262) 497-1012. The address to our website is freestylesupermoto.com

Frent schedule July 24th 12:00-4:00 pm

Cory Gulan

2914 Lincolnwood Dr.

Racine, WI 53403